[image: A cartoon of a child's playground

Description automatically generated]									St Anthony’s Nursery School
									43 Fairway
									Larne
27th August 2025								BT40 2BG

Dear Parents and Carers,
We are writing to inform you that essential resurfacing work will be taking place in the school car park over the coming months. As a result, there will be no parking available on the school premises during this period.
We understand this may cause some inconvenience, and we kindly ask for your cooperation in helping us minimise disruption to our neighbours and the local community. If you do need to drive to school, please park respectfully, avoiding driveways, pavements, and any areas that may obstruct access or cause concern.
Where possible, we encourage families to walk to school, or consider parking a little further away and walking the remaining distance. This will hopefully help ease congestion and maintain a safe and pleasant environment for everyone.
Please also note that nursery doors open at 8:55am. There is no need to rush—taking a calm and steady approach to arrival helps ensure a safe and welcoming start to the day for all children. 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
Kind regards,
Marie-Claire McIlroy
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